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Message from the Guest Editors

With the emergence of smart homes, smart cities, and all
things smart, healthcare has become an area of
unbelievable influence and development. The combination
of high-speed Internet, lower latency, and higher
bandwidth will improve digital healthcare. Despite these
benefits, the cyber security issues originating from 5G
should not be an a erthought. The speed of 5G is indeed a
threat if not addressed properly. 5G deployment without
security consideration will create a catastrophe in
healthcare and can endanger human lives. In healthcare,
identity the , invasion of privacy, and medical record
management will become more challenging as massively
increased numbers of devices and greater usage of
virtualization and the cloud infrastructure will mean a
broader, more varied cyber-attack surface. This Special
Issue aims at bringing together active researchers from
across the globe to share their ideas and recent advances
in this exciting area.
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Editor-in-Chief

Dr. Rahman Shiri
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Healthcare is an international, scientific, peer-reviewed,
open access journal on health care systems, industry,
technology, policy, and regulation, and is published
semimonthly online by MDPI. Ocular Wellness & Nutrition
Society (OWNS) is affiliated with Healthcare and its
members receive discounts on article processing charges.
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